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Request for Proposal 
Questions and Responses 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Request for Proposal: Safe and Successful Youth Initiative- Education and Occupational Training and 
Employment Services 
 
Proposal Due Date: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 5:00 PM EST  
 
All Prospective Proposers: In reference to the proposal solicitation, the following questions and inquiries 
were submitted, and received a response from Boston Public Health Commission below. 
 

1. Whether companies from Outside USA can apply for this (examples: from India or Canada)? 
Answer: No, we will not be accepting proposals from organizations outside of the United States.   
 

2. Whether we need to come over there for meetings? 
Answer:  Partners agree to participate in quarterly review meetings. In addition to quarterly review 
meetings, contracted providers, who have clients enrolled in SSYI programming, are required to 
attend statewide trainings held by EHOSS.  Due to the pandemic, quarterly review meetings and 
trainings are currently held virtually.  SSYI will resume in person meetings in compliance with 
local, state, and federal guidelines. 
 

3. Can we perform the tasks (related to RFP) outside USA (from India or Canada)? 
Answer: The Boston Public Health Commission will not be accepting proposals from 
organizations outside of the United States.   
 

4. Can we submit proposals via email? 
Answer:  Proposals must be submitted via email to Rmartin@bphc.org and Aboehler@bphc.org. 
The subject line for proposal submissions must include [Vendor Name] Safe and Successful 
Youth Initiative Proposal. 
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